
 

 

 

 

CONGOLESE CHAMBER OF COMMERCE IN IRELAND 

(CCCIRL) 
 

Annual Summary Year 2023 and Gratitude to Our Valued Partners 

 

Dear Esteemed Partner,  

Madame Wivine Kabasele, CEO YJ Service,  

 

As we reflect upon the events and achievements of the past year, it brings us immense pleasure to 

present the Annual Summary of the Congolese Chamber of Commerce in Ireland (CCCIRL). 

We are grateful for your unwavering support and collaboration throughout this journey, and we extend 

our heartfelt thanks for being an integral part of our organization. 

 

Overview of Achievements: 

Achievement Area Irish and Congolese SMEs Connection &  Public 

Organization 

Promoting Bilateral 

Trade 

FacilitatedIrish business connections, resulting in 1% 

increase in trade volume between the two nations. 

Business Development 

Programs 

Successfully conducted workshops, seminars, and 

networking events benefiting  participating businesses. 

Advocacy and 

Representation 

Engaged with Congolese government bodies and 

stakeholders, resulting in 2% improvement in the business 

environment. 

Cultural Exchange Participated in cultural events and festivals, fostering 

cross-cultural understanding and appreciation. 

 

 

 



 

 

Expressing Our Gratitude: 

None of these achievements would have been possible without the steadfast support of our partners. 

Your commitment to the goals and vision of the CCCIRL has been the driving force behind our 

success. We sincerely appreciate the time, resources, and expertise that you have generously shared 

with us. 

Thank You: 

On behalf of the Congolese Chamber of Commerce in Ireland CCCIRL, we extend our deepest 

gratitude for your continued partnership. Your dedication has not only contributed to the growth of our 

organization but has also played a crucial role in strengthening the economic ties between the 

Democratic Republicof the Congo (DRC)and Ireland. 

Future Outlook: 

As we embark on another promising year, we look forward to further collaboration and the 

achievement of new milestones together. The CCCIRL remains committed to serving as a bridge for 

business opportunities and International Trades, and we are confident that with your support, the 

future holds even greater possibilities. 

 

Thank you once again for being an integral part of the Congolese Chamber of Commerce in Ireland 

CCCIRL. We value and cherish our partnership and eagerly anticipate the continued success that we 

will achieve together. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fiston Kiangata  

Founder & Chairman 
Congolese Chamber of Commerce in Ireland CCCIRL 
Tel: +353899728074 
www.cccirl.com 
Email: infocccirl@gmail.com 

 

http://www.cccirl.com/

